
October 5, 2020

ST. LOUIS COUNTY – St. Louis County Executive Dr. Sam Page announced Monday that 
high school students now have the option to return to in-person learning and students 
may also play high-contact sports again.
Here is where a few of the area’s largest school districts stand when it comes to a return 
to in-person learning for high school students.

Hazelwood School District Director of Communications Anthony Kiekow said the 
announcement has changed nothing in his district. The children will continue to go to 
school 100 percent virtually. Kiekow said Hazelwood focuses mainly on the zip codes in 
their area. They are following 63031, 63033, 63034, 63136, 63138, and 63042. The 
infection case rate on September 14 in those zip codes ranged from 22% to 29%.

On September 15, the Board of Education voted unanimously for Hazelwood students 
to continue learning virtually. COVID metrics are discussed at each board meeting. The 
next meeting is Tuesday, October 6.

FOLLOW THIS LINK FOR THE COMPLETE STORY https://fox2now.com/news/st-louis-
county-school-districts-respond-to-county-executive-allowing-high-school-students-to-
return/

Where five St. Louis County school 

districts stand on in-person 

learning for high school students



http://www.stlamerican.com/eedition October 1, 2020

http://www.stlamerican.com/eedition/page-a/page_1741b234-72b4-5cc1-ae80-a1cce0eb6cd5.html

